
TOWN OF NEWPORT, NH
HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT

Between August 26th and September 13th, paving operations will be taking
place on the following streets:

Union Street (Oak St. to Pine St.)
Newport Avenue
Roseland Road
DeWalt Avenue (N. Main St. to Cheney St.)
Balsam Road (Cheney St. to Prospect St.)
Grandview Avenue
Highland Avenue (Cheney St. to Prospect St.)
Prospect Street (Balsam Rd. to Winter St.)
Summer Street (Sunapee St. to 1st Drive on Arborview)
Oak Street (Pine St. to 297 Oak St.)
Winter Street (Cheney St. to Beech St.)

Residents  on  these  streets  are  asked  to  minimize  trips  when  paving
operations are on their street.  Some traffic delays may be unavoidable.
Questions can be addressed to the Public Works Department, 863-3650.


